
PRAIRIE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
Minutes of April 11th, 2017 Meeting

Members Present:  Bill Gallaer, Doug Owsley, Chairman Mark O’Loughlin

Members absent: Christy Overla, Lee Shoaf

Others in Attendance:   Connie Swisher and Alicia Boyes (Zoning Department)

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 P.M. by Mr. O’Loughlin

Mr. O’Loughlin called for the approval of the minutes from the March 14th, 2017 
meeting.

Ms. O’Loughlin made a motion to approve the minutes.  There was a second by Mr. 
Gallaer.   All members voted in favor to approve.

Old Business:  None

New Business:  607-VA-17

Chairman O’Loughlin explained to Mr. Suttles (applicant) that there was not a full board 
present.  If Mr. Suttles wanted to continue with three board members, he would need for 
all three board members to vote as a majority in his favor.  He was told that he may 
decide to continue his Variance Application at next month’s meeting of the BZA.
Mr. Suttles decided to continue until the May 9th, 2017 BZA meeting.

Chairman O’Loughlin continued the meeting until May 9th, 2017 at 7:00 pm.

Announcements:   None

Adjournment:     7:10 pm

Submitted by:  Bill Gallaer






